
Dear Valued Customer,

Spring of 2023 has arrived, and we hope you’re looking forward to warmer 
weather as much as we are. The heating season is drawing to a close, but 
we’ll still be interacting with you as we provide your home and family with 
spring installations, fuel deliveries, air conditioning, and plumbing services. 
Recently, we moved our office to a new address and building, a change which 
consolidated our operations into one location. While it’s bittersweet to leave 
the downtown location that my grandparents, Ray and Donna, renovated and 
moved into in the 1960s, our new space is a better fit for our current needs.

When we built our office, we wanted to make sure 
we were showcasing our premier products; Energy 
Kinetics System 2000 boilers, HeatFlo hot water 
heaters, Roth oil tanks, and LG mini-splits. Energy 
efficiency is important to us, and all these products 
feature the latest in home comfort technology. This 
means they can help reduce your energy use while 
also saving you money.

We would be absolutely delighted if you wanted to 
come and visit us at our new location:

Densmore Oil Company
26 Old Stonington Road
Stonington, CT 06378

Feel free to swing by at any time to take a look at 
these great products for your home. We’re always 
happy to answer any questions you may have. I 
speak for the entire Densmore Oil team when I say 
that we’re looking forward to the coming season 
and continuing to serve you.

Sincerely,

Jamie Densmore
Owner & President
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WE HAVE MOVED

Looking to Improve Your Home’s Water? 
Install a Water Treatment System from Densmore 
If your town water or well water is lacking, our technicians can help. In order 
to best serve you, our team visits your home and collects a water sample to be 
sent out and analyzed by a partnering lab. After the sample is analyzed, we can 
recommend the type of water treatment system that will work best for your 
home and give you an estimate for the system’s cost. Some types of systems 
that Densmore can install are:

Water softeners	

Anti-scale system	

Reverse osmosis systems	

Whole house cartridge systems

Filters and neutralizers	

UV systems

Cartridge filtration

Reach out to Densmore to request plumbing services to improve your 
water quality today.

Densmore Oil Company 
26 Old Stonington Road
Stonington, CT 06378



Regular rates for after-hour service
No AC after-hours fee
10% discount on refrigerant

Lower Your Summer 
Energy Costs & 
Reduce Your Risk of 
System Failure with 
an A/C Upgrade
Nobody wants to enter the summer with 
an air conditioner that’s not up to the 
challenge. If you invest in an A/C upgrade 
now, you’ll enjoy savings on energy costs 
and the peace of mind that comes with 
knowing you have cooling power at your 
fingertips. At Densmore Oil Company, we’re 
proud to offer equipment that will meet all 
of your cooling needs, including ductless 
mini-splits from LG and Mitsubishi.

Already Have a High-
Efficiency A/C System? 
Check Out Our A/C Service Plan!
It’s important to have regular maintenance performed on 
your air conditioning system, regardless of whether you 
have a ductless mini-split or central air. Without consistent 
service, the overall health and efficiency of your A/C system 
may degrade over time. That’s why Densmore Oil offers a 
comprehensive A/C service plan that includes your annual 
tune-up, so you can rest easy knowing that your A/C system 
is running smoothly. Some new benefits of our A/C service 
plan include: 

NEW

Is It Time to Replace Your Air Conditioning System?
If your A/C system is more than 15 years old, a new ductless mini-split A/C can greatly improve your home 
comfort and give you access to the eco-friendlier types of refrigerants. Other benefits of installing a ductless 
mini-split A/C include:
         Compact, discreet, and adaptable for any living space	 Quiet, effective operation	
         Individual zoning to better control your cooling room by room	 Supplemental heat in winter
         Great for homes with or without ductwork

Call Now to Schedule a Visit from our A/C Staff
Want to learn more about the benefits of a ductless mini-split A/C installation? We’d love 
to hear from you! Schedule a visit with Geoff, our Sales Manager, by calling our office at 
(860) 536-7927 to book your appointment. Our dedicated, professional customer service 
staff is always ready to assist you.

Do You Have an R22 
Central Air Conditioning 
System?
Densmore Oil Can Help You Navigate 
an Upgrade

On January 1, 2010, the Environmental Protection 
Agency (EPA) implemented a ban on the production 
and import of R22. The EPA also banned the 
manufacture and installation of new R22 A/C and heat 
pump systems. If your A/C or heat pump was built and 
installed before January 1, 2010, there’s a good chance 
that it uses R22 refrigerant. 

At this point it’s nearly impossible to purchase R22, and 
if we can get it, it’s extremely expensive. Therefore, it’s 
probably time to start thinking about a replacement. 
(Your outside unit may have a label that identifies 
the type of refrigerant type used or you can give us a 
call and we can confirm what type of refrigerant is in 
your system.) Here are some of the top signs that your 
central A/C system needs to be replaced:

Lack of cool air and limited airflow

Buildup of moisture on or around the unit

Strange sounds, like grinding, squeaking, or 
chattering

Foul smells, such as smoke or burning

Higher energy bills than what you’re used to

Densmore Oil carries many brands of central A/C 
systems, including brands like York, American 
Standard, and Mitsubishi central A/C systems, along 
with many more.

CALL US NOW 
TO SCHEDULE YOUR 

HOME VISIT FROM OUR 
A/C EXPERTS

Are you ready to have your 
new central A/C system 

installed? Please give our 
office a call at (860) 536-7927  

and Miranda, our Service 
Administrator, will be happy 

to assist you.


